Date : 28" April, 2016

MUMBAI UNIVERSITY COMMON LAW ENTRANCE TEST

(MUCLET)

Candidates who have applied to appear for the MUCLET Exam 2016 are hereby notified
that the Scheduled on Saturday, 30" April, 2016 has been postponed till further

announcement.

Candidates are hereby instructed to visit the University of Mumbai official website for

further official updates on MUCLET.

By Order/-



